Minutes from Gadsden Runners Club Board Meeting 09/2021

Those in attendance were: Eric Womack, Susan Womack, Beth Dail, Becky Strunk, Janet
Wilson, Glenn ingram, Brandi Clough, will Mackey, Julie Menk and Mark Wilson

Next few meetings will be important, as we discuss Banquet, Officers and COC.

Divisions:
Website: Nothing to report
Social: Postponed due to the rise in COIVD cases.
Grand Prix: Nothing to Report
Miles: Nothing to Report
Membership: Nothing to Report
Rookies: Nothing to Report

Apparel: Becky will sell apparel at COC. Need to sell alf appeal and other items at the
next two races to make room in storage building.

Trails: Grants pending. Duathlon is October 16, Noccalula Falls.

Equipment: Arch is here. Do we continue offering equipment rental? Maye set up
committee so that it doesn’t fall on one person.

Women's/Kid Division: Run4Love will be planned with COC training run in October.
Bringing in new people for Women/Youth Divisions.

Next Meeting October 20th 5:30 pm Gadsden’s Downtown Civic Center




